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Today’s Program: Pres Rich Fleming, “The Power of Unintended Consequences”

District Governor Applications. Please
contact Pres Rich if you are interested in the
requirements for becoming District Governor.
Applications are due August 17, 2018 and
interviews will be held on September 22, 2018.

Community Service Project Sat Aug 4th, 9am
to Noon, Repairing and Restaining the
Rotary Bridge in Heather Farms Park. Sign
up with Jesse Smyers.

LN-4 Projects Colombia and Guatemala:
Bob Romero is organizing LN-4 artificial hand
delivery projects for Medellin, Colombia Sept
13, 14,15 and for Guatemala City, Guatemala
Oct 11, 12, 13. Contact Bob 925-457-4291
romero0425.aol.com for information if you
would like to travel with the Rotary team.

Placemat Ads Fundraiser. If you would like
your business card to appear on our lunch
placemats, please provide Richard Hsu with
your business card and a $100 check payable to
the Club.

Rotary Happy Hour This Thursday
http://ilovejacks.com/happy-hour/. Steve Derby
says “they start at 3:30 and go to 6pm. I'll be
there between 4:30-5:00pm to get a table. I
know its the middle of Summer but I could sure
use a drink so I hope to see you all there!”

Our Japanese exchange student from the
Tokyo-Kohoku Rotary Club is Ms. Aya
Fukumoto. She is a 19 year old second year

student at Tokyo
University of Agriculture
majoring in Fermentation
Science and Technology.
She will be visiting with
us August 10th through
August 31st, and we will
be planning host activities
for her over the next few

months. Please contact John Gardner to
volunteer to host Aya in your home one or more
days, or if you have an interesting place you
would like to take her.

Upcoming Club Meetings:
July 24 – Presentation by Visitors from Honduras – Michael Barrington – Concord Club coordinating
July 31 TBA


